Thank you Mr. President, 

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of Brazil and thanks it for the comprehensive presentation of its national report. 

We commend the progress made by Brazil since the previous cycle of the UPR to further promote and protect human rights in the country including the creation the National Human Rights Council and we encourage the government of Brazil to ensure its compliant with the Paris Principles. 

We welcome the positive steps taken by the Government in promoting the right of people with Disabilities including through the establishment of a permanent commission on the rights of persons with disabilities and the adoption of several measures aimed at improving accessibility. We recommend Brazil to continue its efforts to increase the level of employment of persons with disabilities in the open labour market and take specific measures for women with disabilities.
We commend the measures taken in regard to protecting Human Rights defenders including the adoption of the National Policy for the Protection of Human Rights Defenders and we recommend Brazil to provide the full implementation of the National policy. 
We wish Brazil a successful review. 

Thank you Mr. President 
